
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Kodan President Luke Higuchi's visit 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
November 29, 2024 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week. We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for 

Sunday service. This Sunday Pastor Adonia will be continuing the sermon series 

on "Fruits of the Spirit." 

 

This Sunday is also potluck Sunday, so please bring a dish to share that doesn't 

have any nuts or peanuts in it. We really appreciate the dishes that our brothers 

and sisters provide and this is just one more way that each of us can serve the 

community.   
 

Last Sunday, four of our High School youth spoke on the topic of "Gratitude."  

 

 

 

If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 

our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 



 

 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Announcements  

 

 

 

Strings of the Heart this Sunday!  

 

  

 

 

Children's Business Fair  

 

  



 

 

 

Please join us for the annual Children's Business Fair, sponsored by Heartland 

Academy, on Saturday, December 14th from 1:00-3:30 PM.  
 

 

 

Kodan President Luke Higuchi visit  

 

  

 



 

 

  

 

 

Weekly Cheon Shim Won Prayer  

 

  

 

There will be a weekly 21 minute prayer at 9:15 am every Sunday before service in 

the Cheon Shim Won Prayer Room led by Richard and Marjorie Buessing.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for Divine Principle Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich at 6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom Divine 

Principle Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if 

needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


